
Kindergarten Parent 

The purpose of this meeting is to highlight various 
aspects of the upcoming enrollment process and  

Kindergarten programs.  If you have any questions  
regarding this meeting, please call your local school. 

Who: Parents of Incoming Kindergarten Students 
     (Parents only please) 

What: District Kindergarten Pre-Enrollment Informational 
Meeting 

When: Thursday-February 24, 2022 at 6:00pm 

Where:  Lake Central High School 
AUDITORIUM 
8400 Wicker Avenue 
St. John, IN 

(enter through Door A or Door B) 

We will provide seating that allows for safe 
social distancing.     

Masks will be required. 


